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This week’s attendance  
superstars are: 

 

FSC - 98% 

2RP - 99% 

4S—100% 

5B –98% 

Reading Raffle 

To be in with a 

chance of winning a 

£5 book token next 

week make sure 

your child reads 

everyday and it is recorded in 

their reading diary. 

Rosa—3S 

 

Christian Value: Respect       Learning Behaviour:  Participation    Worship Theme:  How do we show Respect? 

This week’s points totals are: 

Ireland = 1359 
Morrison =  1685 
Welton =  1490 

We have had a  super week in school with much to celebrate in-

cluding the wonderful performance of the choir at Young Voices. 

Next week we will celebrate the  talents of our children in the 

Evensong performance at St Wilfrids and in our Respect Worship 

led by Year 3 on Wednesday.  

Next week we will also have the opportunity to celebrate how the children flourish at our 

school when we have our  Statutory Inspection of Anglican and Methodist Schools 

(SIAMS) Inspection. All Church of England and Methodist schools are inspected approxi-

mately every five years by a SIAMS inspector from the Church of England, although 

there has been some delay due to Covid. Our Inspector Mrs Joy Hardy has written a let-

ter to explain about the inspection which we will send out to you all on Monday.  

I know  many of you are concerned about the impact of strike action by NEU members 

scheduled for Wednesday. I will keep you all updated  as soon as I know exactly what 

impact the action will have in our school for your children. I will support our teachers in 

their decisions but please be assured that we will provide care for your children even if 

we are unable to provide their usual education.  

I hope you all have a super weekend! 

PE Stars 

This week’s winners: 

Annie—1H 

Poppy—4W 

Celebrating Young Voices 
The students of Kibworth Primary School who took part in Young Voices yesterday ex-

perienced and created such joy. One of our 

parents wrote  ‘I watched in awe as a choir 

formed of 5000 voices joined together to 

declare that they are loved and valued.’  

It has taken a huge amount of work and 

time to create this moment. As well as fund 

raising, having to raise over £800 for the 

coach to make this happen. Helen Collins, 

the choir lead, put in hours of work to 

create this opportunity. It takes people 

like Helen, Zoe, and Robin to go above 

and beyond to create these moments for 

our pupils.  

Thank you so much to Kibworth Crea-

tives for creating such an opportunity for 

the pupils and the parents! 

100% Attendance Award 
We are pleased to announce the introduction of a new attendance 
award.  All children who have achieved 100 % attendance for the previous 
week will now be entered into a raffle for a £5 book voucher. 

Attendance is hugely important as it leads to success. 
 

Today's winners are:  Billy 5B & Jude 1TD 



 

 

01.02.23 Y5 ‘Evensong’ at St Wilfrid’s 

Church 

01.02.23  Y3 Family Worship 

05.02.23  Y5 ‘Evensong’ at 

‘Christchurch’ 

07.02.23  Y5 ‘Evensong’ - Launch of 

the Guild of St Katherine 

07.02.23  Parent Meetings 

08.02.23  Parent Meetings 

13.02-23-17.02.23  Children’s Mental 

Health & Wellbeing Week 

13.02.23  Y1 Superhero Day  

17.02.23  Y1 Grandparents Tea Party  

17.02.23  Last day of term  

 
 

      Year 6 

Samuel,  Erin and Ella 

Year 4 

Stanley and Lei 
Year 3 

Rosa 
Year  2 

Edie and Blake 
Year 1 

Eddy and Sonny 
EYFS 

Jay-Jay 

Current Vacancies      

 
 

1:1 WAC Assistant 
Information can be found 

HERE 
 

Cleaner 
Information can be found 

HERE 
 

Midday Supervisor 
Information can be found 

HERE 

Algorithms in Year 2 
This week Year 2 have been super excited to start using some very special guests 

in their computing lessons! BeeBots! The children  have been learning about and 

following different instructions. They have discovered that the instructions have 

to be clear and precise to get the person or object to 

follow them correctly.  

They’ve learnt to use algorithms to teach the BeeBots 

where to go. They have used the buttons forwards, 

backwards, left and right to help them with the direc-

tions. The children have had lots of fun creating in-

structions with a partner to discover where their 

BeeBot will end up.  

They are looking forward to creating their own maps 

to guide the BeeBots around as they continue their 

learning on algorithms.  

Our Christian Value this month 

Respect 
‘Lord Jesus, help us to remem-

ber to put other people and 

their feelings first.’ 

Prayers from our Monday Prayer Group 

Matt 6; 7-12 Ask seek knock. The Father gives to us abundantly but we must con-
tinue to pray, bringing all our concerns to him.  
 

 A blessing on all our children and young people and those seeking to meet 
their needs in our schools.  

 For staff, parents and prayer partners, recovering from surgery and suffering 
illness and for maintaining wellness in school, physically and mentally. 

 This week's Advisory Board. 

 For the leadership teams, managing change and stepping into new roles.  
Especially Mrs P  the blessing of a new phase, knowing all the nurturing and 
growth she has seen and been an instrumental part of  

 Ongoing plans to start a Christian group at KMA  

 Giving thanks for improvement continuing at KMA and their concern for the 
danger faced by our young people from drug abuse  
Ps 62:12 unfailing love Amen. 

Discovery Schools  October Half-Term Camp 

                    20th -24th February 2023  

We are pleased to be hosting another Discovery Holiday Camp during February 
half term. The camp will offer a wide activities for children from Foundation to 
Year 6.  

Bookings for the week are now open 

 

Please visit www.discoveryholidaycamps.co.uk for further information . 

Change to the lunch menu on Wednesday 
LTS, who run our school meals service, have informed us that they are altering 
their offer this Wednesday. With all the uncertainty around both pupil numbers 
and staffing levels, in all their schools, they have decided to change the menu 
across the whole service. So, on Wednesday all children will be offered; 

Jacket Potato served with Cheese, Baked Beans and Salad, With either a Short-
bread Cookie, Fresh Fruit or Yoghurt as a dessert. 

Pupils with specific medical diets will be catered for by providing 
them with a dish from their own bespoke menu nearest to the above.  

https://www.mynewterm.com/jobs/138358/EDV-2023-KCEPS-86975
https://www.mynewterm.com/jobs/138358/EDV-2023-KCEPS-99719
https://www.mynewterm.com/search/Kibworth-Primary-School,-Hillcrest-Avenue,-Harborough-District,-LE8-0NH,-United-Kingdom+52.5412161+-1.0001361932537445+0.25
http://www.discoveryholidaycamps.co.uk

